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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE: January 22, 2025 
 
TO:  Ann Arbor City Council 
 
FROM:  Christopher Cespedes, Management Assistant 
 
RE:  2025 Transportation Commission Work Plan 
 

Dear Members of City Council, 

On behalf of the Transportation Commission, I am pleased to present the 2025 Transportation 
Commission Work Plan. This document outlines the anticipated agenda items for our monthly 
meetings throughout the year. 

The work plan serves as a strategic guide, developed with input from Commission Members and 
staff, to highlight key topics for information sharing and discussion. While it is subject to 
updates as new issues arise, it reflects our current priorities and goals for 2025. 

Some highlights of the 2025 work plan include: 

 Traffic Safety Initiatives: Updates on the Safe Streets for All Project, Speed 
Management Program, and Vision Zero efforts. 

 Major Projects: Overviews of critical infrastructure projects, such as the Nixon Corridor 
Construction, Miller Avenue Project, and the N. Main Street Transportation Study. 

 Collaborative Updates: Information sharing from partners like the Ann Arbor Police 
Department, Ann Arbor Public Schools, and the University of Michigan. 

The Commission remains committed to engaging with City Council, city staff, and the broader 
community to advance Ann Arbor’s transportation goals. Should there be any specific topics you 
wish for us to prioritize or explore further, please let us know. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to collaborating throughout 2025 to 
achieve our shared vision for a safe, accessible, and sustainable transportation network in Ann 
Arbor. 

Best regards, 

 


